Communication: Each child has a Communication Pocket on the wall next to the sign in table. Notes, newsletters and receipts are placed in these pockets. Please check them every day. Newsletters are usually sent out two to three times a term. These contain lots of information about our curriculum, program, diary dates and Governing Council news etc.

Staff are available for brief discussions and queries at the beginning and end of sessions, however if you would like an extended time to talk please arrange a meeting with the Director. We enjoy sharing information with families and are happy to organise meetings at any time during their enrolment at our kindergarten.